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Corrigendum

This is with reference to the NIQ for the empanelment of
Agencies/ Firms for the work of preparation of Architectural Drawings, for
which the technical bids were opened on 19.05.2020. The date of opening
financial bids was fixed on 22.05.2020.

Now due to administrative reasons, the date for opening the
financial Bids has been postponed and the new date will be intimated later
on.

This is for your kind information.
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